
   

 

   

 

 
Long Sutton County Primary School 

Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP 
Telephone 01406 363381  Fax 01406 364831 

E-mail enquiries@longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 
Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher: Miss S Gray 

 30th June 2022 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 PRODUCTION 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 6 production of Edith’s Wartime Scrapbook.  There will be two performances. 
The first will be on Thursday 14th July in the evening at 6pm. The second performance will be during the afternoon 
on Friday 15th July at 1.45 pm. We request that families see the performance once only to give everyone the 
opportunity to enjoy the performance.  Please bear in mind that we ask you to bring along your children to take part 
in the evening so that we have a “full cast” for each performance.  If your child will not be attending the 
performance, please let their teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
Children under the age of 12 will unfortunately not be able to attend the performance as space in the hall is limited.  
Anyone wishing to video the performance is requested to stand at the back (room will be left for this purpose).  
Tickets are still required. If you are intending to record the production for your own viewing later, to comply with the 
safeguarding of the children could you please sign the appropriate form in reception before you take your seat.  This 
is a legal requirement to ensure that recordings and photographs are not shared or published in any form e.g. 
Facebook and other social media platforms. 
 
In order to comply with fire regulations and to ensure all parents have an opportunity to see the production, tickets 
will be limited to TWO per family initially.  If any tickets remain after this, you may request extra ones.  Please fill in 
the slip with your requests and return it to school by Friday 8th July (no charge will be made for the tickets but we 
hope you will be able to support us with a collection at the end of the performance). 
 
To make the allocation of tickets fair, all requests must be made on the forms provided and returned to school.  If 
you have any queries regarding tickets, we politely request that these are made in the afternoons or at the end of 
the school day at the office to help us manage the busy mornings and ensure everyone is settled in school 
successfully. 
 
Thank you for your support and we very much hope that you and your children will enjoy the performance.  
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Dowding and Miss Jaques 
 
My child’s name is ……………………………….. I would like one         or two         tickets to watch the year 6 production on: 
Thursday 14th July at 6pm 
 
Friday 15th July at 1.45pm  
 
If there are tickets left over, I would like ……………….. tickets for the Thursday         or Friday     
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